
 

 

 

 

NEW CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL 

BAM Building Site Office (Linear Park) 

St. James’ Hospital, Dublin 8 

 

8th May 2018 

 

Steps between Old Kilmainham Road and Cameron Square 

 

Dear Resident, 

Works are progressing well on the new children’s hospital site.  

There will be some temporary alterations made this week to the hoarding at the top of the steps between Old 

Kilmainham Road and Cameron Square. 

In order to make room for onsite piling works, a monitoring instrument needs to be repositioned to the top 

corner of the steps. 

This work is only taking place at the top of the steps. It will slightly narrow (approx. 1m) the steps at this point, 

however, access for pedestrians will be maintained at all times. While the hoarding realignment is taking place, 

workmen will be available to ensure the safety of passing pedestrians.  

For general enquiries related to ongoing construction activities please continue to contact the 24/7 Residents 

Helpline on 01 5311110.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Garry Keegan 

BAM Community Liaison 

 

 

 


